
From: Matt Farrell < >  
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 1:54 PM 
To: Jack Van Dorp < >; Emily Dance < >; Mary Rose Walden < > 
Cc: Dowhaniuk, Nadia <.; Rappolt, Robert < > 
Subject: RE: Growth Management and Commercial Land Needs Analysis Feedback Followup 
 
Hi Jack, 
 
Thank for the reminder that you were looking for our feedback. I did review the maps and they are an 
accurate description of our core areas. We did discuss changing the classification of the area north-east 
of the intersection in Ripley and I am  going to assume you don’t need anything further from us on that.  
 
I will also confirm that the needs analysis is accurate for H-K. We would like to say that more commercial 
area is needed but we are not seeing that demand at this time. 
 
Let me know if you need anything further. 
 
Matt 
 

Matt Farrell, CET, CBCO 
Manager of Building and Planning/CBO 
Township of Huron Kinloss 
P: 519-395-3735 
F: 519-395-4107 

 
 


